
DCM Committee Report 
Area Assembly - March 13, 2022 

 
Meeting held via Zoom on January 9th, 2022 

 
In attendance were 9 DCMs, and 6 others of various Area service positions. 
Everyone introduced themselves, the DCMs reporting about their 
respective districts - notable events, and concerns. 
 
Ed A., Alt-Delegate and Mini-conference chair, presented info about Mini-
conference, announcing that registration was open. Joe M. requested 
that we consider helping out at the registration desk. 
 
Sam K., Treatment Facilities Chair, explained the objectives of this 
committee - informing us that groups can connect through Treatment 
Representatives; parts of Area 53 could have regional coordinators to help 
facilitate meetings in treatment centers . Also, Groups can financially 
contribute to this committee directly. 
 
Dan S., Registrar, explained Fellowship Connection, emphasizing its 
importance to the DCMs as a tool to connect with their district’s groups. 
Also, if info therein is inaccurate, DCMs could help correct and update this 
database. 
 
New business was solely concerned with March Assembly District reports 
and the constraints on time. We voted on whether GSRs should report, as 
well - unanimously agreeing they forgo their reports and forward any 
pertinent items to be included in their respective DCM’s district report 
(this decision has seen been overturned - GSRs will report). 
 
Nicholas B. 
Area 53 DCMC, Panel 71 
 
 


